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Manly Harbour Village Precinct Project –
Community feedback
Brisbane City Council held a second community engagement session at the Little Bayside Park in Manly to seek your feedback on the proposed concept design for

the Manly Harbour Village Precinct Project. 

More than 50 people visited the onsite kiosk on 7 February 2021 to speak to the project team and the community were invited to join artist, Delvene Cockatoo-Collins, in a twining workshop activity as part of the creative lighting outcome. 

Your feedback

When participants were asked to rank aspects of the design, the foreshore plaza area was identified as the highest priority zone of the initial concept proposal.

Formal submissions were also received that identified concerns with traffic

issues and intersection works.

Foreshore plaza

In response to the community feedback and submissions, the final improvement

plan now focuses on the new foreshore plaza area. The improvements will create

a more functional plaza layout, with a mix of high-quality pavement upgrades,

to enhance pedestrian movement and support festival and market uses.

The revised plan will include: 

· a lockable general power outlet (GPO) for event uses 

· bespoke concrete seating around garden bed edges with integrated LED lighting 

· new shade trees and refreshed garden beds 

· removal of ageing placemaking elements – colourful sail items and metal screens

· expanded creative lighting projections with local artist, Delvene Cockatoo-Collins designed projection artworks.
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For more information visit brisbane.qld.gov.au and search 'Village Precinct Projects'

or call Brisbane City Council on 3403 8888.
Publication number: CA20-625346-04-5227
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